Genesee Amateur Hockey Association
Board of Directors
12/18/2024
Meeting Minutes

Members in attendance:  D. Hutchins, T. DeMars, C. Hutchins, D. Calkins, M. Benjamin, S. Pies, M. Barnes 
Members absent:  T. Sprague, J. Patric, M. Jafari, C. Minuto, B. McCarthy, A. Valyear, J. Hale
· [bookmark: _GoBack]New Business
· Tim is reviewing the schedule through March and will send to Dale tomorrow. 
· Nick Harris gave an excellent interview during the 2nd intermission of the BND vs. Frontier game.  You can watch on You Tube on Varsity Media’s channel.
· Dick’s Grant – Pictures should be posted to the website – Dale will reach out to Allyson for photos 
· January Parents Meetings:  Dale will reach out to coaches to have them schedule a meeting with parents the 1st or 2nd week of January.  
· Mitemas was a great success.  Allyson is finalizing numbers and will send that out when it is available. 
· Apparel order for Christmas was great – a lot of BND apparel was ordered.  Let’s see about keeping the apparel on the store going forward. 
· The PW Empire Coach is registered. 
· Treasurer:
· There are still a few unpaid players. 
· Practice jerseys were much more than we originally thought.  The quoted price was not the final price. 
· Dick’s money will go to all teams – Managers will use for end of year parties/gifts.  
· President:
· Chad will be resigning in March and we will need to fill his VP Empire roll.  Dale is going to contact PJ Maier. 
· Beginners:
· Marcia asked if the 6u program was going to have any impact on beginners – Dan said no, they will have to test out of beginners.  Dan is still working on this program layout and will reach out to other organizations to see what they are doing. 
· Rink:
· Nothing on ice fee changes, yet. 

Next Meeting: Wednesday, January 15th, 6pm
